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Monday 24th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
On Friday 28th March, The Green Room School will take all pupils on a Rewards Trip to Coral Reef, 
Bracknell. 
 
Pupils are to arrive at school at the usual time and the school morning will run as usual with a slightly 
earlier lunch. Then pupils and staff will leave in our school minibuses, to arrive at Coral Reef for 1pm. 
We have a 90 minute session, where pupils can swim, splash & slide. Please ensure appropriate 
swimwear and towel are remembered. Pupils will return to The Green Room for the end of the day 
and usual transport home. 
 
We are looking forward to going to Coral Reef Reward Trip and we sincerely hope it encourages all 
pupils to continue working and behaving in the manner they have already shown they are capable of. 
 
More details on the venue can be found 
here:https://www.everyoneactive.com/centre/coral-reef-waterworld/  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Callum at 
callum@thegreenroomschool.com or call the office at 01753 866711. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
Callum Flanagan 
Head of School 
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